June 3, 2005

An FDR was conducted on June 3, 2005 for the Type C upper and Lower Lead Blocks.  The design was presented by David Williamson.  The lead block design appeared to meet all requirements and the drawings and models appeared ready for checking and subsequent promotion to the Released for Fabrication level.  Williamson indicated that the drawings and models (STEP files) should be available by June 8.  Upon posting of those drawings and models, Larry Dudek will coordinate release of the RFQ to get a vendor under contract to machine the upper and lower lead blocks for all six of the Type C coils.

The Review Committee judged the review to be successful.  No chits were submitted.

Wayne Reiersen, Review Chairman

